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Question 

 

What consultation is it planned will be undertaken with residents of Les Quennevais regarding any future 

development of the existing Les Quennevais School site; when is any such consultation likely to commence 

and what form will it take? 

 

 

Answer 

 

This question is similar to an oral one asked by the Deputy in 2018, and the present answer is consistent 

with the one given by my predecessor last year. Full public consultation, including with the residents of 

Les Quennevais, on the future use of Le Quennevais school will take place once the options have been 

developed and are available. This work is currently underway with the key stakeholders to ensure that 

proposals meet the future needs of the Island, as identified through the emerging Island Property Estates 

Strategy and Revised Island Plan. On this basis, proposals for public consultation are likely to be 

available in mid-2020. In the interim, it is open for the Parish or any party to submit their thoughts to JPH 

should they wish to do so. 

 

 

 


